
Dear Gurdhiraj Singh, 
 
On behalf of Northwood University, I am pleased to announce... 

YOU ARE ACCEPTED!
Our offer of admission for the Spring 2025 semester is made with the expectation you will maintain your
level of academic excellence and personal integrity which led to our decision. You are about to embark on
an extraordinary, transformational journey. We hope you are as excited about your admission as we are!

 
Here’s what to do next:

● Pay your commitment deposit of $500 USD via your Applicant Portal.
● Applicants must submit proof of financial support to cover the cost of attendance based on the

academic term. Sufficient funds must exist for the first year of study, and adequate funding must be
available for subsequent years. This information is required for Form I-20 to be issued. Upon receipt
of your deposit and financial documents, your i20 will be issued for the Spring 2025 intake starting
January 13, 2025. 

● Complete the Certification of Finances form found in your checklist showing funding of
$54,000 USD (inclusive of scholarship if awarded)

● Upload a bank statement/s from all source of funds. Bank statements must be on official
letterhead, dated within the last 6 months (180 days), showing proof of funding of $54,000
USD (inclusive of scholarship if awarded) 

● Join us on Facebook and Instagram via “@northwoodadmissions” and get to know more about
Northwood University by subscribing to our YouTube channel.

Our Admissions team is here to help you move forward. If you have any questions, contact us at 
internladmissions@northwood.edu. 
 
Welcome to Northwood University! 
 

Adem Althor 



Dean of International Affairs 
Northwood University



July 22, 2024 
 
Dear Gurdhiraj Singh:   
 
Congratulations! We are pleased to share that you have been awarded the Free Enterprise scholarship in
the amount of $8,500 as a residential student*. 
 
* Free Enterprise scholarships are valued at $8,500 for residential students and $6,000 for commuter
students. Please note, international undergraduate students are required to live on campus for the first two
years of enrollment at Northwood University.

What to expect:

● Your scholarship will be applied to your account in the fall and spring semesters.
● You must remain enrolled as a full-time student at Northwood University.
● Your fall semester GPA will determine the following academic year's scholarship renewal. If your

fall semester GPA falls below the minimum 2.5 for this scholarship, you will have the spring and
summer semesters to improve your cumulative GPA.

If you have any questions, please contact internladmissions@northwood.edu.

Sincerely, 
 

Dr. Christie McDonald 
Director, Financial Aid


